
OSC Bulletin December 2021 
Welcome to our OSC bulletin. It’s been a busy term. Below, you will see 

an overview of the different activities that we have been up to and some 

of the exciting things to come. 

   
 

Part of our home learning offer… 

Our OSC team will continue to be available to read with your child at least one a week. We have 

now opened our library to the OSC children. Here, children have a quiet space and have access to 

an Ipad where they can read on Bugclub, practise their maths fluency on TTrocks and complete 

any EducationCity activities that have been assigned for them, or, of course, simply 

snuggle up with a book! 
 

If you prefer to ‘opt out’ of this offer, please just return the attached slip to a 

member of OSC staff. 
Reading/Home Learning Opt-out  

Thank you for the offer but I do not wish my child to be read with/access online learning 

platforms during OSC hours.  
 

Child’s Name:                                                  Year Group:              
FREE SESSION 

 

Would you benefit from extra care before or after school? We are offering a FREE taster 

session for all children who have not yet experienced OSC with us. If you would like to book your 

child in for their FREE taster session, please contact Mrs Porter in the office. 

Further information, including fees, can be found on our website: 

http://www.stmichaelspenkridgeschool.co.uk/website/out_of_school_care/484834 
 

When we can, we like to get outside. We have access to the 

school field, the trim trail, both playgrounds with a wide 

variety of games and activities. 

Inside, the team carefully plan art and craft activities. These 

align with the school event calendar. We are currently making 

Christmas decorations ready for the St Michael’s Christmas 

tree festival. 

On a Monday, Mrs Dodd plans a baking activity for the 

children. The children have enjoyed making their own 

cupcakes. Next term, we will be making our own pizzas! Yummy! 

I really enjoyed making cup 

cakes with Mrs Dodd because 

we got to eat them! 

I enjoyed making a fox in 

our Autumn topic. They’re 

nocturnal animals as they 

come out at night. 

I enjoyed making a fox in 

our Autumn topic. They’re 

nocturnal animals  because 

they come out at night. 
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